
Assistance from Federal Emergency Management Agency

The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) has announced that federal disaster assistance has 
been made available to those affected by the Camp Fire.  FEMA grants can be used for things like temporary 
housing, emergency home repairs, and medical, dental, and other expenses related to the fire.  Certain 
expenses may be income-dependent.

Affected residents can apply by visiting www.disasterassistance.gov or by calling 1-800-621-3362.

Residents will need the following information:
• Social Security Number
• Address of damaged home
• Description of damage
• Information about insurance coverage
• Telephone number
• Mailing address
• For direct deposit, bank account and routing information

530-208-3062 or see our website at www.NorCalFireLawyers.com.
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Even if you apply for FEMA assistance online or by the phone, FEMA suggests visiting a disaster recovery 
center (once they are established), because other agencies may also be able to provide assistance.

FEMA also advises that those with insurance also submit a claim to their insurer for their home or vehicle, so 
that residents have that information later in FEMA's process.

Legal Questions?  We can help. 

If we can help in any way or if you have questions we may be able to answer, please give our team a call at 
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